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WALTER H. JUDD 
STH DIST., MINNESOTA 

COMMITTEE: 
FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

QCongre~~ of tbe llnfteb ~tatei; 
~ou~t of l\tprt~tntatibt' 

IJOajbfngton, jD. <tt. 

May 28, 1957 

Mr. and Mrs. Allyn Ford 
2350 West Lake of the Isles Blvd. 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 

Dear Mr • and Mrs • Ford : 

My thanks to you and Mr . and Mrs . Dart for your telegram 
expressing your approval of the President's budget and 
adequate funds for our national defense and Mutual Security 
prog!lams . 

I could not agree with you more . While probably no one will 
see eye-to-eye with the President, or with anyone else , on 
every single item or details, I am sure his basic position 
is right. 

You may be interested in the enclosed copy of a statement I 
have been sending for months to opponents of the program . It 
is gratifying now to have many letters and ·telegrams like you~s 
supporting it. 

With all good wishes, 

WHJ:jp 
enc . 




